Meeting New Kids





Sometimes at dance class there are new kids and people that I haven't met yet. Meeting new dancers and people can be hard if I don't know what to say. It's okay to feel nervous when I meet new people, lots of people do!



When I meet a new person at dance class I can introduce myself, and tell them my name. Then they will probably say "hi" back, and tell me what their name is.



I could also ask them other questions to get to know them better. For example, I could ask them what type of dance they like the most or what music they like to dance to.



It is fun to go to dance class and meet new people!



For more stories and information on making dance accessible for everyone please visit: www.allplaydance.org.au



Copyright 2018. Deakin University

Except as permitted under your local Copyright Act, no part of this material may be reproduced by any process, electronic or otherwise, without the specific written permission of Deakin University.

For permission to reproduce this material please contact copyright@deakin.edu.au.